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OIL PROPERTIES
632 WEST EL CAMINO
SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95833
TELEPHONE 916 925-6977

May 6, 1965

Mr, William R. Smith

0il & Gas Conservation Commission
1525 Sherman Street, Room 312
Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr. Smith:

Reference is made to your letter of April 13, 1965, Please
excuse the delay in replying to your inquiry.

By letter agreement dated June 16, 1964, Uinta Drilling
Company of 1620 Cook Street, Denver, Colorado, agreed %o
plug and abandon said well in question.

May I suggest you contact them as %o the particulars of
abandonment .
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